
22nd March, 2024 

To 
BSE Limited 
Listing Dept. / Dept. of Corporate Services Phiroze 
Jeejeebhoy Towers,         
25th Floor, Dalal Street, 
 Mumbai – 400001         

Scrip Code: 533407 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Sub:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, it is hereby 
informed that at the request of the Company, the Credit Rating Agency ICRA Limited (ICRA) has vide letter dated March 
21, 2024 has withdrawn the Long-term rating and the Short-term rating. 

A copy of the letter received from ICRA is attached herewith. 

You are requested to take the above on your record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For CIL Nova Petrochemicals Limited 

Murlimanohar Goyal 
Director 
DIN: 02329431  
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